
   

 
 

 Typhoon Warning Signal Pre-No. 8 has been hoisted 
 

 

 Dear Users,  

 You are reminded that all sports facilities will be closed at 4pm today due to the visit of 
Typhoon Yagi. The sports facilities will not reopen today if Typhoon Signal No. 8 remains 
in force at or after 6 pm. 
 
If the Typhoon Warning Signal Number 8 is lowered BEFORE 6 pm tomorrow, we will try 
our best to open our sports facilities in two hours if conditions allow.  
 
We will keep closing all sports facilities for the day if the Typhoon Warning Signal 
Number 8 is lowered AT OR AFTER 6 pm of the day. 

 
 

 Sports Development 
Dean of Students’ Office 

5 Sep 2024 

 

 


